From: Lu Nelsen <lucasn@cfra.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:57 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Dakota Range Ill (EL18-046) Center for Rural Affairs Comment

Hello,

Attached is the Center for Rural Affairs comment on the Dakota Range Il project, docket number EL18-046

Thank you

Lu Nelsen | Policy Program Associate
Center for Rural Affairs
402.687.2103 x 1022 | lucasn@cfra.org | cfra.org
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